
 

 

 

Participate in Research 
Kids, Virtual Care and the COVID-19 pandemic:  

Learning from our experiences 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Are you a parent/caregiver of a client 
who has received virtual care? Are you 
interested in sharing your virtual care 
experiences? 
 
What is this study about? 

We are doing a research study at Holland Bloorview to get 
families’ feedback on technology access, confidence in 

using technology, opportunities for improvement, and 
hopes for the future of virtual care at Holland Bloorview.    
 

Who can participate? 

We are looking for parents of Holland Bloorview clients (up 
to 21 years old) who have received any type of virtual care 

(ex. assessment, consultation or intervention service) at 
Holland Bloorview or one of its community school sites 
since March 2020. 

 
What’s involved? 

 Completing an anonymous online survey to share 
your virtual care experiences 

 An overall time commitment of about 20-30 minutes 

 For more information and to access the survey 
please scan the QR code below 

 

 
What are the benefits of participating? 

 Results of the survey may inform recommendations 

for a hybrid model of care in which virtual care 
becomes part of best practices at Holland Bloorview 

 We hope that virtual care can help reduce barriers 
and support equity in access to health care for clients 
at Holland Bloorview  

 
Participants will receive a small token of appreciation to 

thank them for their time. 
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TO ASK QUESTIONS,  
CONTACT: 
 
Sharmigaa 
Ragunathan at  
trail@hollandbloorview.ca 
or (416) 425-6220 x3635 
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